

Karna E. Harrigfeld kharrigfeld@herumcrabtree.com

March 21, 2005

VIA HAND-DELIVERY

Ms. Debbie Irvin Clerk of the Board State Water Resources Control Board Cal/EPA Headquarters 1001 "I" Street Sacramento, California 95814

Re:

<u>Periodic Review of the 1995 Water Quality Control Plan for the San Francisco</u> <u>Bay/Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta Estuary</u>

Dear Ms. Irvin:

Enclosed please find original and 16 copies of comments regarding Issue #8: River flows: San Joaquin River at Airport Way Bridge, Vernalis: February – April 14 and May 16 – June submitted on behalf of Stockton East Water District.

We appreciate the opportunity to comment on this issue.

Very truly yours,

KARNA E, HARRIGFELD

Attorney-at-Law

KEH:rl

cc: Mr. Kevin Kauffman, Stockton East Water District